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Comments: I would object to the use of e-bikes on the Teton Pass trail system and the old pass road. These are

high use areas and there is great potential for user conflicts with other users. I have observed skateboarders and

long boarders coming down old pass road at great speed. The idea of an e-bike heading up hill could lead to an

unfortunate outcome. There are plenty of other places in the valley to recreate with an e-bike and the more

congested areas should prohibit e-bikes.

As for the Teton Pass trails, its opening a can of worms. Why favor one form of mechanized travel over another.

Either mechanized travel is allowed or not. There is no fundamental difference between a low hp motorcycle and

an e-bike or an electric four wheeler. 


